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3 Primrose Street, Newtown, CT 
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These minutes are subject to approval by the Permanent Memorial Commission  

 
The Sandy Hook Permanent Memorial Commission held a working session on Thursday August 
8, 2019 at the Newtown Municipal Center, Legislative Council Chambers, 3 Primrose Street, 
Newtown, CT.  Daniel Krauss called the meeting to order at 7:10PM with a moment of silence.  
 
Present: ​Daniel Krauss, Tricia Pinto, Sarah Middeleer  
 
Absent: ​Alan Martin, Donna Van Waalwijk, Pat Llodra, Joanne Burnetti, Brian Engel, Agni 
Pavilidou Kyprianou, JoAnne Bacon 
 
Also Present:Daniel Rosenthal, 2 members of the press 
 
As there was not a quorum, this meeting was held as a working session  
 
Approval of Minutes​:  not applicable  

 
Public Participation​: none 
 
Status update:​Dan Rosenthal discussed what has been occuring with the memorial design.  He 
has instructed SWA to hold off on further design revisions until we address the issue of funding, 
He told the commission that SWA put him in touch with a fundraising company.  However, he 
did not feel that this company was a good fit as the company would depend on the commission 
to generate a list of potential donors.  SWA also put him in touch with a second fundraising 
company that he felt was more promising.  The members of the commission wanted Dan to get 
more information and report back at the next meeting.  
 
Adjournment:​The meeting of the Sandy Hook Permanent Memorial Commission ended at 
8:00PM 
 
Respectfully Submitted, Daniel Krauss, Chairman  



 
 


